
From: donotreply@herefordshire.gov.uk [mailto:donotreply@herefordshire.gov.uk]  

Sent: 27 July 2016 11:57 

To: Planning Enquiries 

Subject: Planning application comment was submitted 

The following is a general comment on application P161902/F by Chris Bucknell:  

Dormington and Mordiford Group Parish Council would like to give guarded support to these 

proposals subject to all Environment Health issues being addressed. 

Their contact details are as follows:  

First name: 
Chris 

Last name: 
Bucknell 

Telephone: 
 

Email: 
clerk@dormingtonmordifordgroup-pc.gov.uk 

Postcode: 
HR4 0NE 

Address: 
12, Cliveden Grove, Hereford 

Link Id: 
161902 
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